On January 30, 2025, Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh, organized a Road Safety Rally to raise
awareness about responsible driving and traffic rules. The event was guided by the Chairman,
Mr. Devender Kumar Gupta; the General Secretary, Mr. Dinesh Gupta; and the Officiating
Principal, Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta, highlighting the college's commitment to social causes.
Coordinated by Dr. Seema Malik, Head of the Commerce Department, under the guidance of
Dr. Sachin Garg, In-charge of Wing-1, the rally saw active participation from more than 150
students from B.Com, BCA, and BBA. The students took an oath to follow road safety rules and
pledged to promote awareness about responsible driving. Marching through key areas of the
locality, they carried posters with slogans such as “Be aware, take care” and “Stand up for
safety,” drawing public attention to the importance of road safety. Faculty members Dr. Sachin
Garg, Ms. Shilpa Goyal, Ms. Seema Malik, Ms. Mohini Verma, Ms. Anita, Ms. Ritika (NSS PO),
Ms. Reena Gupta, Ms. Shalu, Ms. Sarita, Ms. Sonia Yadav, Ms. Isha, Mr. Mohit Hooda, and Mr.
Nand Kishore actively contributed to the rally. The event was a great success, showcasing the
students' enthusiasm and dedication to promoting safe driving and reducing road accidents.



